
  

 

 

 

 

 

Citi Brief: Serviceability Calculator Change 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Hi, 

Citi has updated its current serviceability calculator to correct an anomaly in regards to the 

duplication of income within the DTI and LTI calculations. 

 

This is the sole change being made at this time although I can confirm that a further 

update will follow within a week in regards to the updating of the HEM tables. 

 

Don’t hesitate to speak to myself for any further clarification or information. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Regards,  

 

Matt Wood 

Head of Mortgages Distribution 

Citi Australia  
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